
Branham couple honored
on 50th wedding anniversary

James Clyburn and Dorothy Wilson Branham cut the cake on
their 50th wedding anniversary celebration given in their
honor by their children.

James Clyburn and Dorothy
Wilson Branham of Winnshoro
celebrated their 50th
anniversary on Oct. 31, 1996.
They were honored with a

reception at the Fairfield
Motel Meeting Room on Oct.
27, 1996. Hosts were Eddie
and Norma Branham, their
children George and Leah;
Rusty and Cathy Branham,
their children Cassie and
Jamie; Buddy and Linda
Branham Harrison, their son
Hank; and Richard Branham.
The Branhams have four

children and five
grandchildren.


